
Hon. Mr. Nattacha Boonchaiinsawat, Chairperson of the Committee on Political Development, 
Mass Communication and Public Participation, disclosed that the Committee received a Bill on 
the Operation of Non-Profit Organization B.E. …. from the ASEAN Parliamentarians for Human 
Rights 
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On Wednesday 8th December 2021, at 10.55 hrs., at the press conference room, 1st Floor, 
Parliament Building, Hon. Mr. Nattacha Boonchaiinsawat, Chairperson of the Committee on 
Political Development, Mass Communication and Public Participation held a press conference 
and stated that the Committee received a Bill on the Operation of Non-Profit Organization B.E. …. 
from the ASEAN Parliamentarians for Human Rights. (APHR). Due to the fact that APHR group has 
analyzed the bill relied on international human rights law and standards in particular and found 
that the active Act enforcement clearly infringed Thailand’s obligations on the basic right of 
freedom to rally of people.  The Committee would include such issue to the agenda of the 
meeting for further consideration and operations of related parties. 

Source: https://web.parliament.go.th/view/1/%E0%B8%A0%E0%B8%B2%E0%B8%9E%E0%B8%8
2%E0%B9%88%E0%B8%B2%E0%B8%A7%E0%B8%AA%E0%B8%A0%E0%B8%B2%E0%B
8%9C%E0%B8%B9%E0%B9%89%E0%B9%81%E0%B8%97%E0%B8%99%E0%B8%A3%E0
%B8%B2%E0%B8%A9%E0%B8%8E%E0%B8%A3/82648/parcy/TH-TH 
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Disclaimer: This website's English version is a translation of the Thai original and is provided solely for information purposes. In the 
event of any discrepancy, the original text will prevail. 
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